
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Thursday 7th May 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Well done, we have all completed another week of lockdown!  

I fully appreciate how difficult many of our families are finding this period. 

One day we will look back at this hugely significant historical event and 

share our stories with loved ones and friends, some of whom may not 

have entered the world yet. As I said last week, you are doing an amazing 

job — keep it up, stay calm and stick together!  

I know there is a lot of speculation in the news about when and how 

schools will re-open. For some this is causing a great sense of unease and anxiety. Until the 

government sets out a clear and detailed plan, which may well be this Sunday, there really is no 

point in worrying. 

My professional advice to you is to make the most of the good weather with your family and take 

time to celebrate Victory in Europe Day tomorrow. What originally promised to be a real national 

coming together and party, has clearly had to be curtailed, however it is important to remember 

the significance of this day in modern history with our young children. Do take the time to share 

with them the meaning of the day and how it marked the end to so much fighting and human 

loss. 

If you have any questions about school generally or home learning, please contact the main 

office which is now open until 12:00pm only, drop us an email at 

office@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk or Seesaw your child’s class 

teacher.   

Take care and stay safe!   Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

 

A week of learning in and out of Regis! 

Happy birthday to the following pupils: 

Jobe, William and Imogen in Onyx, 

Logan in Jade, 

James and Layton in Garnet 

Toby and Andrew in Opal, 

Ghlex and Anna in Crystal 

Any other business: 

Thank you to everyone who took 

the time to complete our Home 

Learning Survey. In total we had 67 

responses. If for any reason you or 

your child are experiencing 

difficulty with the tasks set, do 

contact their class teacher in the 

first instance to find a solution. 


